
 

 

DATES 

June 
22nd Non uniform 
for Summer Fayre 
23rd Science Day 
Curriculum 
committee 9am 
26th Cornwall 
School games 
 

July  
3rd Summer Fayre 
5.30pm 
6th & 7th Poltair and 
Penrice transition 
days 
6th Move up day in 
school 
8th Subject leader 
and governor 
review meeting 
3.30pm 
9th Open Afternoon 
from 2pm 
15th & 16th Year 6 
production 
20th Full Governors 
Meeting 5pm 
21st Last Day of 
Term 
 

September 
3rd School closed to 
pupils – INSET day 
4th School starts 
 

Half Term 
26th – 30th October 
 

November 
2nd School closed  
 

December 
18th last day of 
term. 
 
 
 
 

                                                                               

                      19th June 2015 
STAR PUPILS 
Congratulations to Logan, Jasmine, Alycia, Finlay, Hannah, Cadan, Milarna 
and Jowan who are our star pupils this week.  
 

ST AUSTELL & DISTRICT SPORTS CHAMPIONS 
This week many of our pupils have been representing our school at the St 
Austell & District Sports 
Championship. Our squad showed 
a strong team spirit and everyone 
who took part contributed to the 
overall success. Pondhu is the 
small schools champion this year 
and we were placed third in the 
whole competition against schools 
much larger than ours. Thank you 
and congratulations to all the pupils 
and to the staff and parents who all contributed to the success. 
 

CHARITY DONATIONS 
This year our school has made donations and raised funds for a wide range 
of charities. The total we’ve raised is just over £1000.  Next year we are 
passing the decisions concerning which charities to support to our pupils. If 
you have any suggestions that you would like the children to consider 
please let the class teacher or office know before the end of term. 
 

FOPS UPDATE 
There will be a non-uniform day (no theme, just comfortable clothes for 
school) on Monday 22nd June. Please provide a tombola prize or 50p 
toward the purchase of prizes for the summer fayre. Thank you.  
Just a reminder that the Summer Fayre is on Friday 3rd July starting at 
5.30pm. If you are able to help in any way please contact your child’s class 
FOPS rep.  
 

ATTENDANCE 
Our school focus on improving and 
maintaining good attendance has 
been successful again this week. 
Congratulations to Year 3 River 
Gannel who have achieved 100% 
attendance for the second 
consecutive week. I am very 
impressed and thank the children 
and you the parents and carers for  

   Photo orders by 26th June please   your support.    
                                                                            Mrs D Tregellas                  


